
 

 

   

To the Boss: 

 

Please excuse________________ from work Friday night, September 15, and Saturday, September 16. 

 

On September 15, 2023 I-Rock 93.5 will be celebrating 4 Freakin’ Years of Hard Rock in the Quad Cities 

with Nonpoint, Alborn, Through Fire and NonGrata.  This is a free, all ages concert at The Rust Belt in 

East Moline.   

We are keeping the show free to thank our listeners and because you haven’t given your employee a 

proper raise.  But the least you should do is give your employee Friday night off to celebrate with a free 

show.  Clearly your employee will not be fit to perform the duties of their job Saturday as they will be 

exhausted (and possibly hung over) after this party.  We know your employee normally doesn’t listen to 

you anyways, but since they are going to see this freakin’ show at The Rust Belt, the ringing in their ears 

will prevent them from hearing you at all.  So just give them the time off. 

Thank you, 

 

I-Rock 93.5 

#GetHard  #IRock 


